
MATHEMATICS AND MATHEMATICS EDUCATION 

RESEARCH SEMINAR 
 

Light refreshment will be served.  

  

Please come and support this important department activity. LIGHT REFRESHMENT WILL BE 
SERVED.  
    

Mathematics and Mathematics Education Research Seminar 

Mathematics Education Program at Hostos CC and 

Creativity of Teachers.  

  

Speakers: Dr. C  and Dr. Jacqueline Disanto  
OCT 23, Wednesday at 3:30 PM in B441  

(Mathematics Department Conference Room) 
 

We are initiating discussion at the seminar concerning the structure and curriculum of the Math 

Ed major program of our department. The motivation for the discussion is the discovery that school 

districts around the country are introducing teachers’ scripted materials and lesson plans, which 

cause the development of habits contradictory to the facilitation of creativity among the teachers, 

and therefore students. The introductory discussions on the subject reveal divided opinion among 

the mathematics educators, some strongly criticize them, some see them as the necessary help. Our 

colleagues from the Education Department are invited to the Seminar to participate in the brain 

storming on the subject. Everyone, especially our adjuncts who are also teachers are invited to 

express their opinions. 

 

 *** Light refreshments will be served *** 

 
For any questions, please contact Tanvir Prince at tprince@hostos.cuny.edu 

 

 

Tanvir Prince 

Associate Professor 

Department of Mathematics 

Hostos Community College 

City University of New York 
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